
 

 

FOL’s new membership year begins October 1. 
Please send this completed renewal form with your check to:  

Membership Chair, FOL 
430-B N. Main Street 
Gainesville, FL  32601 

Or bring them to the book house. 
 

Thank you for supporting FOL in the past and please continue to join us in supporting the library 
and literacy in Alachua County.  Members receive 
•    Quarterly newsletter – Stay involved in FOL and public library activities.   
•    Annual meeting – Elect officers, approve budget.   
•    Author or library event 
•    MOST OF ALL you are part of a network that helps support all that FOL does. 
-   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -    -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -    -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   
 

Name:  __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:  ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City/State/ZIP:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Telephone:  Home  _____________________ Business  _____________________Cell  _________________ 
 

Email Address:  __________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Our preferred method of communication is by e-mail.  If email is not available to you,  

please check here __________ 
 

Membership Categories (check one, make check payable to FOL) 
 

_______  $150 – Life Member (65 and older)   __________ $15 – Individual   
 

_______   $50 – Patron      __________ $10 – Student/Senior (65+) 
 

_______   $25 – Family      
 
Volunteer Opportunities (check as appropriate) 
 

_______  Book Sales      __________ Book Sorting (year round)  
 

_______   Other Talents (please specify) ___________________________________________________ 
 

_______   I can’t volunteer, but am happy to support FOL with my membership. 
 
Building Fund 
 

________ I would like to support FOL’s Building Fundraiser with a donation (optional) 
 

Memberships and Building Fund donations are tax deductible. 
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